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From: KnowWho Auto Mailer <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2016 3:12 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Soda Taxes

Dear Gov. Nikki R. Haley,  

 

I am 100% percent opposed to local governments taxing soft drinks.  The American people do not need the government 

encroaching any more into our daily lives.  You can not legislate common sense.  Regardless, people will still choose to 

drink whatever they prefer, and this will be just another way to tax the people, and it would be even more unfair to the 

poorer people in our local communities.  Yes, it could then possibly lead to taxes on anything the government deems 

"unhealthy" for us!  Where would it end?  Scary to think about!  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Mr. Tanya Sari  

1425 North Pike East  

Sumter, SC 29151-  

tanyapsari@yahoo.com  

(803) 775-3100 


